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Foreign Affairs Minister Bill Graham will participate in discussions on international 
justice issues with a group of young Canadians on March 1, 2002, as part of a three-
day youth forum. Minister Graham will address the group and answer questions. Media 
representatives are invited to attend. 

Take The Stand: Youth Forum on International Criminal Justice takes place from March 
1 to 3, 2002. The event is being organized by War Child Canada and is funded by the 
Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade. The forum will focus specifically 
on the imminent establishment of the International Criminal Court and other efforts to 
promote accountability for genocide, crimes against humanity and War crimes. 'Fifty 
youth from across Canada, between the ages of 16 and 25, will participate in the forum. 
Participants were chosen by War Child Canada from hundreds of applicants, based on 
the originality of their responses to an on-line questionnaire about international justice 
issues, 

Date: 	Friday, March 1, 2002 
Time: 	4:30 p.m. 

(Minister Graham will speak at 5:00 p.m.) 
Location: 	Parliament Hill 

West Block, Room 209 

For more information, please contact: 

Media Relations Office 
Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade 
(613) 995-1874 
http://www.dfait-maeci.gc.ca   

Department of Foreign Affairs 
1+11 and International Trade 	

d1+1 
Ministère des Affaires étrangères 	cam, a  
et du Commerce international 

• 


